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Click here for Calendar 
 
 

Public Holiday 
Monday 10

th
 June 

 
Gymnastics 

Monday 17
th
 June 

Monday 24
th
 June 

Monday 1
st
 July 

 
Governing Council 
Tuesday 18

th
 June 

7 – 9pm 
 

Sports Carnival 
Incursion 20 June 

 
Assembly 

Wednesday 26
th
 June 

 
Life Education 
Incursion 1

st
 July  

 
End Term 2 

Friday 5th July 2pm  
 

Term 3 Welcome Back 
Monday 22

nd
 July 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Greetings all, 
I hope everyone is enjoying the long awaited rain and it is 
filling your tanks and dams. Our oval and grounds have 
certainly benefitted and are looking lush and green already. 
 
Entertainment Book winner – Congratulations Darcie Clark, 
the winner of an Entertainment Book valued at $70.00.  
Thank you to all of the people who purchased a square to be in the draw to win 
the book.  We raised $104.00 that will go towards our Year 7 trip to Canberra 
later in the year. Anyone who purchases a book through the school pays the 
same $70.00 price and $13.00 from each book goes directly to our school.  
 
The Public Holiday on Monday 10th June is the last Public Holiday during term 
time for the year.  I hope everyone enjoys this time and stays safe on the roads.  
 
Our next Governing Council meeting is on Tuesday 18th June from 7.00 – 9.00pm 
in the Library. I would like to remind everyone that you don’t have to be a 
Governing Council member to come along to these meetings, everyone is 
welcome. If you are unable to attend but would like something on the agenda 
please let us know. 
 
Gymnastics started this week with all classes enjoying their first lesson with Tri 
Skills Gymnastics who set up their equipment in the hall.  We have three more 
sessions to complete this term. Feedback from the students indicates that they 
had a lot of fun and learnt some new skills. 
  
Kersbrook Primary and Paracombe Primary are continuing our combined staff 
meetings and partnership work this term. This is giving all teachers an 
opportunity to plan and moderate work with a teacher of a similar year level.  On 
Wednesday we hosted a combined staff meeting where Zoe (our Principal 
Consultant) and Leonie (our SLLIP) supported staff with assessment and 
moderation tasks. Anne Rowe, the Principal of Paracombe PS and I are 
committed to supporting staff and are undertaking regular ‘Learning Walks’ with 
each other at both of our schools. 
 
Jill Gurner 
Principal 
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